
 

Sports Funding Statement 2024/25 

The purpose of the PE and sport premium grant is for schools to make additional and 

sustainable improvements to the provision of PE and sport for the benefit of all primary-

aged pupils to encourage the development of healthy, active lifestyles. 

The following are key indicators in which schools are expected to show progress: 

1. The engagement of all pupils in regular physical activity – kick-starting healthy active 

lifestyles 

2. The profile of PE and sport being raised across the school as a tool for whole school 

improvement 

3. Increased confidence, knowledge and skills of all staff in teaching PE and sport 

4. Broader experience of a range of sports and activities offered to all pupils 

5. Increased participation in competitive sport 

Funding 2024/25 

During the academic year of 20245-2025, we have received £16000 in a lump sum and an 

additional £10 per pupil. This equates to the Academy receiving a total of £19,150 to 

spend across the academic year.  

In 2024/25, our funding continues to aid developing and improving our PE, sport and 

physical activity provision in a sustainable manner. The funding helps to benefit our current 

and future pupils by making meaningful improvements and additions to our provision. We 

have continued to use a significant amount of our funding to provide high-quality specialist 

teaching along with exposure to competitions and a wide range of different sports. 

In 2024/25, our aims are the following: 

• Provide high-quality sports coaching for all children 

• Increase the opportunities for all children to participate in competitive sports 

• Create links to local community sports providers 

• Provide opportunities at break and lunch to increase movement, collaboration and 

teamwork 

• Develop additional clubs and activities for pupils outside of the curriculum 



A full evaluation of the impact of Sports Funding for 2024/25 will commence in July 

2025. 

 


